Director of Golf Report Golf Commission Meeting May 20, 2021

- 1. Approval and paperwork for purchase of Pro Force Blower is completed. Delivery expected before July 1.
- 2. Topsoil delivered for area between Holes #5 and #6.
- 3. Stonehedge expected to begin work on Monday May 17th.
- 4. Aerification of greens completed on May 17th and 18th.
- 5. Completing chemical application to rough areas.
- 6. Completed training sessions with GolfNow.
- 7. Program to establish natural grass areas on course has been prepared and typed up for future reference.
- 8. City water on course has been opened.
- 9. Continuing day to day maintenance to include irrigation repair.